
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

 

MINUTES of January 29, 2004 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Ilene P. Reed, Chairman; Keith Oppenneer; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mrs. Reed called the meeting to order at 5:15 pm. 

 

Mr. Albanese excused himself due to illness. 

 

 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

The Board of Selectmen reviewed the budget for 2004.  No decisions were made. 

 

Mrs. Whittaker provided a summary of the proposed employee pay plan to Keith Oppenneer as 

discussed at the previous meeting. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to adjourn at 6:45 PM; Mrs. Reed seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 

 


